
TOWN OF GUILDERLAND 
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 
MEETING MINUTES 

April 23, 2010 
 
Board Members Present:    Staff Members Present: 
William Young, Esq., Chairman                          A. Joseph Scott, III, Esq 
James Shahda, Vice Chairman                          HodgsonRuss,LLP, Agency  
Michael Bopp, Treasurer                                    Counsel and Bond Counsel 

Donald Csaposs, CEO 
              Linda Cure, Administrative Assistant  

      
Board Members Absent:    Staff Members Absent: 
Christopher Bombardier, Ass’t    William Adams, CFO    
Secretary, Ass't Treasurer   
Anthony Carrow, Secretary 
 
Other Attendees: 
Fred Denefrio, VP Finance, YMCA 
Karen Hennett, Director, Guilderland YMCA 
  

Chairman Young called the meeting of the Industrial Development Agency, held 
in the second floor conference room at Guilderland Town Hall on Friday, April 23, 
2010 to order at 8:01 a.m. 

 
I. Public Comment: 
 

None. 
 

II. Approval of the Minutes of March 26, 2010: 
 

On a motion made by Mr. Bopp and seconded by Mr. Shahda, the minutes of the 
March 26, 2010 IDA Board meeting were approved.  

 
III. Chairman's Report 
  

Today’s meeting has been scheduled to consider the YMCA extension of the 
bond maturity date.  Mr. Csaposs reported that a public hearing was held on 
Monday, April 19, 2010 at 7:00 pm at the Guilderland Town Hall and was duly 
noticed.   There were no comments from the general public and Attorney Scott 
indicated that there were no written comments submitted.  The minutes of the 
Public Hearing were presented to the Guilderland Town Board on Tuesday, April 
20, 2010.  After discussion, the Town Board adopted a resolution approving 
modifications by the Town of Guilderland Industrial Development Agency of 
bonds issued for the YMCA project.   



 
  

 
 
IV. New Business 

A. Review of Public Hearing Minutes for the Young Men’s Christian 
Association of The Capital District Project (Exension of Bond Maturity 
Date). 

 
Minutes attached. 

 
B. Bond Amendment Resolution for the Young Men’s Christian 

Association of the Capital District Project. 
 

On a motion made by Mr. Bopp and seconded by Mr. Shahda, the 
attached Resolution was unanimously approved.  

 
 

V. Governance Committee Report 
 

Per the recommendation of Attorney Scott, the Governance Committee cancelled 
its committee meeting and will meet once counsel has completed drafting the updated 
policies.  Ms. Cure will schedule a meeting within the next few months and the Board 
will plan to attend a training session in the fall. 

 
On a motion made by Mr. Bopp, Chairman Young adjourned the meeting of the 

Guilderland Industrial Development Agency at 8:18 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Linda Cure 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 









 


